
LDEOC/EOEC SURVEILLANCE PANEL  

A LDEOC conference call was held on 8-13-15, at 9 am Central Standard Time.  The following 
members were on the call: 
 
 
Mike Kasimirsky – TMC 
Mike Lopez - Intertek 
Joe Franklin – Intertek 
Becky Grinfield – SwRI 
Rick Castro - SwRI 
Mike Birke – SwRI 
Udo Boecker – ISP 
Geifu Wu - Ashland 
 
The purpose of the call was to inform the surveillance panel that there may be an issue with 
LDEOC batch 15 AEM.  One lab has been experiencing failures with volume and tensile values.  
The other labs have been instructed to start testing as soon as possible.  Once enough data points 
are submitted to TMC, another conference call will be held to determine if it is a batch problem, 
or an issue with the one lab. 
 
The teleconference ended at 9:06 am. 
 

 

 

  

 
 


